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EAFT General Assembly
Minutes

13/11/2017
Date: Monday, 13th November 2017
Time: 18.30 – 19.30 pm
Place: Foreign Languages and Literatures Faculty 

Address: Edgar Quinet Street 5-7, Bucharest
Participants: Henrik Nilsson, Eszter Papp, Ana Ostroški Anić, Sandra Cuadrado
,Anca Velicu, Imanol Urbieta, Tegau Andrews
Minutes
1. Opening 

Henrik Nilsson welcomed everyone and declared the meeting open.

2. Election of the Chairperson
Henrik Nilsson suggested himself as the Chairperson. Everyone agreed.

3. Nomination of the minutes writer

Henrik Nilsson suggested Ana Ostroški Anić as the minutes writer. She was elected and accepted the task.

4. Approval of the Agenda
Henrik Nilsson presented the agenda and it was approved.

5. Approval of the minutes of the 2016 General Assembly

The minutes from the 2016 General Assembly were approved without changes.
6. Annual report by the President and approval by the Assembly

The annual report was presented by Henrik Nilsson and then approved by everyone present.

7. Treasurer’s annual report and approval by the Assembly

The Treasurer’s annual report was approved by everyone present.
8. Presentation of next year’s activity plan: Summit 2018 

The planning of the Summit 2018 is well under way. The Summit will be announced in the next month’s Newsletter.
Having expressed the interest in taking over the IITF Research interest group after they close down their organization, the EAFT will also get the scientific journal published by the IITF.

9. Revision of the ITA regulations

Ana Ostroški Anić suggested Anca Velicu as the new President of the ITA jury. Everyone agreed and Anca was appointed. The ITA regulations have been revised so that separate Awards will be given for achievements on Master’s and on Doctoral level. The revision of the regulations will be finalized later.
10.  Next year’s membership fee

The membership fee will stay the same. Reminders should be sent out.
11.  Other business
Summit 2020
The EAFT Board has received a proposal from Dublin City University for hosting the Summit in 2020 in Dublin. The proposal will be taken into consideration.
Terminology map in Europe

The EAFT collaboration with Termcat on launching the project of the Terminology map is approved. The map will show organizations dedicated to the creation, standardization and dissemination of terminology in Europe that are linked to the EAFT. They are classified as universities, official centers, national associations and networks, and international associations. This will be a collaborative project: organizations can fill the form and ask to be part of the map or to make a correction.

Poll

Jan Roukens sent a letter with suggestions for improving the work of the EAFT. Tegau Andrews suggested organizing a poll in which members could vote on the time of the next General Assembly. The poll will be organized. 

12. Closure

With no other business, the meeting was closed at 19.30.
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